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San Diego Police Department Central Division Detectives asking for the public’s assistance. 

On November 15, 2015, at approximately 1:25 a.m., a victim was brutally attacked with a baseball 

bat by four Native American males and one black male at Off The Wall Tattoos located at 439 

Broadway in the Gaslamp area.  As a result of the incident, the victim sustained major head 

lacerations and contusions. 

San Diego Police Central Division detectives are asking for the public’s assistance in identifying the 

five suspects who were caught on video.  Still photos of the five suspects are located below. 

Additionally, detectives are looking for anyone who might have witnessed the incident. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call San Diego Police Detective Jeff 

Blackford at (619) 744-9525. If you have additional information about these suspects or you believe 

you were a victim of an unreported crime involving them, you are asked to contact the San Diego 

Police Department at (619) 531-2000 or call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.                  

 

  

San Diego Police Department 

Media Services Unit 
 

 

1401 BROADWAY STREET • SAN DIEGO • CALIFORNIA • 92101 • 619.531.2900 

To Maintain 

Peace and 

Order by 

Providing the 

Highest 

Quality Police 

Services. 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
December 10, 2015 

 


